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January 20, 2015 
 
Dear Chair and Licensing and Standards Committee members, 
 
Subject: LS1.3 Municipal Interests in Liquor Licensing and Steering Committee  
 
I am writing to request that my name be added to the list of Councillors to be included on the steering committee 
advising the regulatory working group on reforms to the AGCO and City licensing for bars and restaurants.   
 
As a Councillor who regularly deals with many AGCO applicants, I have tabled several motions and 
amendments at the Licensing and Standards Committee and at City Council over the past term of Council to 
work toward a more predictable and effective licensing and enforcement process.  I would like to continue this 
work and I ask for your support.  
 
Thank you, 
 

 
 
Mike Layton 
City Councillor 
Ward 19, Trinity-Spadina 


